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All Saints’ Roman Catholic High School, A Voluntary Academy 

part of Romero Catholic Academy Trust 

 

17th November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has been a busy year for staff and pupils at All Saints’. The changes that have been implemented 

since September are making a real difference and as a school we are making good progress to 

achieve the best outcomes for all our young people.  I would like to thank you for your continued 

support.  Working together we will ensure All Saints’ RC High School becomes a school where all 

pupils fulfil their potential. 

As part of this continued progress, there are going to be some changes to our detention system, which 
will come into effect from Monday 20th November, 2023.  

Our staged approach to behaviour management in the classroom, which we have had for some time, 
will remain the same.  However, the consequences for not following the rules have been slightly 
amended:  

➢ Stage 4 detentions are now a same day 30-minute detention.  

➢ Refusal to attend the 30-minute detention will result in a 60-minute SLT detention on a 
Friday. 

➢ Refusal to attend the 60-minute SLT detention will lead to a full day in the Emmaus Centre 
with students being kept until 3.40pm to complete the missed 60-minute detention.  

➢ Any pupil that is late to school twice in a week, without genuine reason, will have a 45-
minute detention on a Wednesday.  

➢ Repeated failure to attend SLT detentions may lead to fixed-term suspensions being issued. 

Pupils will always be collected for their detentions by a member of staff.  

We value your efforts in supporting these amendments and we will always contact you via Satchel 
One to let you know if your child has been issued with a detention. If you are not able to access 
Satchel One, please contact us so that we can provide you with the information to get this set up.   

If you would like to discuss these changes or require any further information, please do not hesitate 
to contact me on: h.laverty@allsaintshigh.lancs.sch.uk 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Laverty 

Assistant Headteacher 
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